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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

KUCCPS Announces Teacher Upgrade Training and TVET Intakes as It Continues to 

Expand Higher Education Opportunities 

Nairobi, Kenya – August 9, 2025 – Kenya Universities and Colleges Central Placement 

Service (KUCCPS) is pleased to announce an exciting opportunity for teachers with P1 or Early 

Childhood Development Education (ECDE) certificates to upgrade their qualifications to 

Diploma level. The upgrade programme is the newest student placement product by KUCCPS 

as it continues to expand opportunities for Kenyans to access higher education and training. 

This follows successful introduction of Kenya School of Law’s Diploma in Law (Paralegal 

Studies) on the KUCCPS application system, which attracted over 800 applications for 500 

admission vacancies this year. 

KUCCPS has opened its online placement application system for interested teachers with the 

certificate qualifications to apply for placement to Diploma in Primary Teacher Education 

(DPTE).  

The teachers will select their preferred Teacher Training College (TTC), which will offer the 

programme through a flexible training schedule starting this month or during the November-

December school holidays. To be eligible, the teachers must be registered with the Teachers 

Service Commission (TSC). The application opened on 6th August 2025 and will run 

continually with brief stops for processing of received applications. The initial deadline is 20th 

August 2025. 

The initiative aims to enhance the skills of teachers holding P1 or ECDE certificates and  

empower them to meet the demands of the Competency Based Education (CBE) system whose 

implementation is ongoing. “The upgrade programme will ensure that there are no shortages 

of teachers who are well prepared to deliver the Competency Based Curriculum, especially at 

the lower levels of learning,” says KUCCPS Chief Executive Officer Dr. Agnes Mercy 

Wahome. “KUCCPS encourages all eligible teachers to seize the opportunity to enhance their 

qualifications and invest in the future of Kenya’s education system.” 

Applications are to be submitted online through a dedicated KUCCPS portal accessible through 

the link: teachersupgrade.kuccps.ac.ke.  

The Placement Service has also re-opened application for placement to Technical and 

Vocational Education and Training (TVET) institutions for September 2025 intake. The TVET 

application will run from 8th to 22nd August, 2025. To enhance access and uptake, KUCCPS 

has reduced TVET application fee from Kshs. 1,500 to Kshs 500. 

For more information or assistance, contact KUCCPS Customer Service team through the 

email address info@kuccps.ac.ke or phone numbers 020 5137400/0723954927. 
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-------------------- 

About KUCCPS 

The Kenya Universities and Colleges Central Placement Service (KUCCPS) is a State 

corporation established under the Universities Act, 2012. It’s mandate is to coordinate the 

placement of Government-sponsored universities and colleges; disseminate information on 

available academic programmes; develop career guidance programmes for the benefit of 

students; collect and retain data in relation to student placement in universities and colleges; 

and advise the Government on matters relating to student placement, among other functions.  
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